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From: Priester, Nicole

Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2015 4:22 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: Lt. Governor McMaster

See below. FYI. 

 

From: Leigh LeMoine [mailto:LeighLeMoine@scstatehouse.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 4:16 PM 
To: Priester, Nicole; Patel, Swati 
Subject: Lt. Governor McMaster 

 

Hi Nicole and Swati,  

 

The Lieutenant Governor will be out of state Friday, December 4th and will return in the afternoon on Saturday, 

December 5th.  If our office should be of assistance, please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

Leigh 

 

Leigh LeMoine 

Deputy Chief of Staff for Administration 

Office of the Lieutenant Governor 

(803) 734-2083 

 


